
 

ZEELAND CHARTER TOWNSHIP 

PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

MAY 24, 2018 

The Planning & Zoning Commission of Zeeland Charter Township held a special meeting in the township 

hall on May 24, 2018 for the purpose of reviewing and updating the Master Plan.  Members present: 

Bruce Knoper, Karen Kreuze, Steve Nelson, Tim Miedema, Ron Brink, Dennis Russcher, Don Steenwyk 

and Bob Brower; absent: Dick Geerlings. Also attending Zoning Administrator, Don Mannes, Supervisor 

Nykamp, and MainStreet Planner, Janis Johnson. 

Chairman Knoper opened the meeting.   

Ms. Johnson distributed the results recorded from the workshop held on April 26, 2018.  Results of the 

workshop show the desire to preserve and maintain agriculture and rural living.  Recreation Plan?  Also, 

a draft copy of The Social and Economic Characteristics data and analysis was distributed for discussion.  

The data shown for Zeeland Charter Township basically is taken from the 2012 -2016 American 

Community Survey Estimates, US Census Bureau.   

Discussed the feasibility of an on-line survey, post card mailing for community workshops, possible 

questions for survey and their future dates. 

Next Planning Meeting will be June 21, 2018. 

Moved, supported, and carried to adjourn.  Meeting adjourned at 9:30pm. 

 

Vivian Zwyghuizen, Recording Secretary 

Karen Kreuze, Secretary 

 

 


